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() MICHIGAN STATE UN!VERSITY

CotitGE OF ENGINI! RING = DIVlilON OF ENGINilRING R15EANCH EAST LAN5ING * MICHIGAN * 4A824

May 1, 1980

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

Docket 50-294

Gentlemen:
1

The item of non-compliance noted by Mr. Ron Paul is, by its
very nature, impossible to correct since the temporal sequence
of events for 1979 has been determined. The Reactor Safety {Committee regrets the two month lapse and intends to avoid !

similar situations in the future by placing more emphasis on
scheduling controls. Meetings subsequent to November 19, 1979,
have been timely and hopefully they will continue to be so.
Any questions should be directed to James Carrick, Reactor
Supervisor, at (517) 353-9097.
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Sincerely,
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Ste hen A. Terry
i Assistant Vice President or Finance
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James T. Carrick
Reactor Supervisor
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